Outreach and Education Efforts towards then Delisting of the

 St. Louis River Area of Concern

First Quarter Activity Report

(March –June 2011)
· SLRA staff Julene Boe participated in the selection process of the lead consultant that was hired by the MPCA to lead the Framework Project.

· SLRA staff members, Julene Boe and Marie Zhuikov facilitated and coordinated the AOC coordinators meeting on April 6, 2011 to discuss the updating of the Stage II RAP.  Marie recorded and distributed meeting notes to meeting participants. (Attached)

· SLRA staff members, Julene Boe and Marie Zhuikov met with the lead Framework consultant, Virginia Breidenbachj, LimnoTech, to discuss the direction and coordination of the project tasks for updating the Stage II RAP.

· SLRA staff members, Julene Boe and Marie Zhuikov worked on identifying pertinent sources of comprehensive information from various local, state, tribal and federal agencies about projects and actions that have had a positive affects towards removing BUI’s as the process of updating the Stage II RAP, including Fish Tumor & Deformities and Degradation of Aesthetics. 
· SLRA staff facilitated and coordinated a meeting for the exchange of information on the Fish Tumor  & Deformities BUI meeting removal.  Marie Zhuikov recorded and distributed meeting notes to all participants. (attached) 
· Marie Zhuikov worked to develop informational posters about the Fish Tumor & Deformities and Degradation of Aesthetics BUIs that would be used for public outreach activities.  

· SLRA staff hired Glenwood Communications to produce two 3’ x4’ posters, one each for Fish Tumor & Deformities and Degradation of Aesthetics BUIs that would be used for public outreach activities.  (pdf copies attached)

· SLRA staff and board members provided information about the Fish Tumor & Deformities and Degradation of Aesthetics BUIs to the public that attended the Watershed Festival held June 4, 2011 at Lake Superior College.  Approximately 1500 people attended.

· SLRA staff met with MPCA staff, Jim Anklam and Nelson French to discuss the future direction for the removal of the Degradation of Aesthetics BUI.

· SLRA staff facilitated and coordinated two meetings for the purpose of planning a boat tour of the St Louis River.  The SLRA has invited a number of other partners to participate in the planning of this boat tour, including the WI Dept of Natural Resources, MN Pollution Control Agency, Duluth Port Authority, MN Land Trust and MN Environmental Partnerships. The date for this boat tour has been set for August 16, 2011.  SLRA staff has been coordinating the list of invitees, which will include key local community and business leaders for both the MN and WI side of the river, with the partnering agencies.
Julene Boe
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